Date: January 6, 2006

To: Neighborhood Council Leaders From: Greg Nelson, General Manager

Subject: GRANADA HILLS SOUTH NC GRANADA HILLS SOUTH NEIGHBORHOOD

COUNCIL

On January 17, the Board of Neighborhood Commissioners will consider the application for certification from those who want to be known as the Granada Hills South Neighborhood Council. The staff is recommending certification.

The staff reports and the supplemental material will appear on our website shortly after 6 p.m. tonight, if all is right with the world. If the city's computers are having a bad day, wait until a few minutes after 8 p.m.

The agenda should be posted on Monday.

I can't provide a link because the reports haven't been posted yet. The department's website is <a href="www.LACityNeighborhoods.com">www.LACityNeighborhoods.com</a>. Then click on Commission and then on Staff Reports. These will be the first two that you will see.

If you are a Neighborhood Council that would like to join us at the start of the meeting, the commissioners are anxious to hear progress reports from you. Good news is always welcomed.

The meeting will start at 6:30 p.m. at the Granada Hills Recreation Center, 16730 Chatsworth Street.

## TO BE REMOVED FROM NEWSLETTER LIST:

If you would like to be removed from our newsletter list, click here. Then enter your e-mail address and click on Leave the List.

## TO CONTACT US:

www.LACityNeighborhoods.com done@lacity.org Toll-free: 3-1-1